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 Dear Sir/Madam

This is a very serious matter!
The failure to produce ID at the ballot box opens the way for electoral
fraud.  What was  wrong with the previous system introduced by the
Newman government where one had to produce proof of identity and
sign? 
Is this not more honest - or is honesty an old fashioned concept?
Everyone knows there is widespread voter fraud - shouldn't this be our
objective? In fact why can't we have an ID card to vote? We have a
card for everything else.  This is a democracy, these things ought
to be world standard.  No ID will create more voter fraud by interested
lobby groups.  Surely we need to tighten not relax the standard! We
are not a third world country!

Yours sincerely

Helen Cameron

Maryborough
Qld 4650
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